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An additional meeting of the Health Professions Council Education and Training 

Committee will be held at the following location (at Waterloo):-

Room 1.60, 

Franklin Wilkins Building, 

King's College London, 

150 Stamford Street, 

LONDON SE19NN. 

Please note that the venue is not Park House. A map is attached. 

The meeting will be open to members of the public. 
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1. Apologies for Absence (Dr G. Beastall, Mr M. Collins, Prof. J. Harper, Prof. J. Lucas, Miss E. 

Thornton) 

2. Approval of Agenda 

3. Minutes of the meeting held on 14 May 2003 Enclosure 1 
Paper ETC 80/03 

4. Matters Arising 

Items for Discussion / Approval 

5. Standards of Proficiency Enclosure 2 
Paper ETC 81/03 

6. Any other business 

I 

7. Date of next meeting: 

10 JO a.m. 30 July 2003 

Resolution 

The Committee is invited to adopt the following resolution: 

11 The Committee hereby resolves that the remainder of the meeting shall be held in private because 

publicity would be prejudicial to the public interest, by reason of the confidential nature of the 

business transacted. " 

/0 


